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Tuesday February 5th was Safer 
Internet Day and, as always, it was a 
fantastic opportunity to reinforce our 
year-round e-safety message by spending 
the day thinking about how we use the 
Internet and the ways in which we can 
keep ourselves safe online. 

This yearõs Safer Internet Day was 
based around online consent; looking at 
the choices we sometimes have to make 
online and how there are times when we need to ask permission - or give 

permission ourselves ð before we share 
information or images, or allow others 
to communicate with us or join in our 
online games. 

The children learned all about what the 
Internet is, and shared the ways in 
which they use it both individually and 
socially.  We also talked about why we 
donõt share personal information online 
and what to do if ever we come across 
something weõre not sure of. 

Looking at the many positive aspects of a 
global online community as well as the 
risks, itõs becoming more important than 
ever that children can openly discuss with 
their teachers and parents their online 
activities and interactions in order for us 
to provide the guidance and security they 
need in order to thrive online. 

For more information, visit the Safer 
Internet Day website or any of these 
sites: 

thinkuknow.co.uk 

parentzone.org.uk 

childnet.com 


